
B4 (Official Form 4) (12/07)

United States Bankruptcy Court
Northern District of California

Oakland Division

,Larold M. Davenport    Erin M. Davenport Case No.In re

11ChapterDebtors

LIST OF CREDITORS HOLDING 20 LARGEST UNSECURED CLAIMS

Amount of claim
[if secured also
state value of
security]

Indicate if claim
is contingent,
unliquidated,
disputed or
subject to setoff

Nature of claim
(trade debt,
bank loan, gov-
ernment contract,
etc.)

Name, telephone number and
complete mailing address,
including zip code, of
employee, agent, or department
of creditor familiar with
claim who may be contacted

Name of creditor
and complete
mailing address
including zip
code

(1) (2) (3) (4) (5)

$1,340,000.00

 

Randy Holleschau
51 Los Altos Rd
Orinda, CA 94563

$975,000.00

 

Gallo Glass Co
12557 Collection Center Dr
Chicago, IL 60693

$868,750.00

 

Jeff Johnson
51 Los Altos Rd
Orinda, CA 94563

$853,113.00

 

Business Finance
PO Box 225
Santa Clara, CA 95052

$700,000.00

 

Brown-Forman Corp
c/o Raffi Zerounian, Esq.
Harvey Siskind LLP
4 Embarcadero Center, 39th Floor
San Francisco, CA 94111

$300,000.00

 

Jim Salisbury
954 Forest Ln
Alamo, CA 94507



B4 (Official Form 4) (12/07)4 -Cont.

,Larold M. Davenport    Erin M. Davenport Case No.In re

11ChapterDebtors

LIST OF CREDITORS HOLDING 20 LARGEST UNSECURED CLAIMS

Amount of claim
[if secured also
state value of
security]

Indicate if claim
is contingent,
unliquidated,
disputed or
subject to setoff

Nature of claim
(trade debt,
bank loan, gov-
ernment contract,
etc.)

Name, telephone number and
complete mailing address,
including zip code, of
employee, agent, or department
of creditor familiar with
claim who may be contacted

Name of creditor
and complete
mailing address
including zip
code

(1) (2) (3) (4) (5)

$180,000.00

 

IRS
1301 Clay St. 1400S
Oakland, CA 94612

$175,000.00

 

O'Neil Vintners
8418 S Lac Jac Ave
Parlier, CA 93648

$150,000.00

 

Tom Holleschau
47 Hightree Ct
Danville, CA 94526

$145,000.00

 

Gregory Warwick
c/o Charles Koss, Esq.
Gagen McCoy
279 Front St
Danville, CA 94256

$130,800.00

 

Kentfield Industries LLC
2319 Woolsey St
Berkeley, CA 94705

$125,000.00

 

John Makin
581 Pinto Ct
Incoine Village, NV 89451
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,Larold M. Davenport    Erin M. Davenport Case No.In re

11ChapterDebtors

LIST OF CREDITORS HOLDING 20 LARGEST UNSECURED CLAIMS

Amount of claim
[if secured also
state value of
security]

Indicate if claim
is contingent,
unliquidated,
disputed or
subject to setoff

Nature of claim
(trade debt,
bank loan, gov-
ernment contract,
etc.)

Name, telephone number and
complete mailing address,
including zip code, of
employee, agent, or department
of creditor familiar with
claim who may be contacted

Name of creditor
and complete
mailing address
including zip
code

(1) (2) (3) (4) (5)

$100,000.00

 

John Bussell
Travelweq 26A
Switz6ern 3006
Switzerland

$75,615.00

 

Franchise Tax Board
BK G-11
PO Box 2952
Sacramento, CA 95812-2952

$75,000.00

 

Bronco Wine Co
6342 Bystrum Rd
Ceres, CA 95307

$50,000.00

 

John Garry
660 Tumblewood Cir
Incline Village, NV 89451

$50,000.00

 

Jack Maydon
23026 Sonoma, #14A
Mission Viejo, CA 92691

$50,000.00

 

Kelly Kenny
1913 Cold Rd
Tempe, AZ 85284
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,Larold M. Davenport    Erin M. Davenport Case No.In re

11ChapterDebtors

LIST OF CREDITORS HOLDING 20 LARGEST UNSECURED CLAIMS

Amount of claim
[if secured also
state value of
security]

Indicate if claim
is contingent,
unliquidated,
disputed or
subject to setoff

Nature of claim
(trade debt,
bank loan, gov-
ernment contract,
etc.)

Name, telephone number and
complete mailing address,
including zip code, of
employee, agent, or department
of creditor familiar with
claim who may be contacted

Name of creditor
and complete
mailing address
including zip
code

(1) (2) (3) (4) (5)

$50,000.00

 

Ken & Lois Karuth
703 Citrus Ave
Concord, CA 94518

$49,665.00

 

Commercial Alchhols
2 Chelsea Ln
Brampton, Ontario
Canada L6T3Y4

Penalty for making a false statement or concealing property. Fine of up to $500,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years or both. 18 U.S.C §§ 152 and 3571.




